COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

BY HAND. 30th December, 1932,

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 28th instant relative to the steamer "PRABSU" and have
placed the same beforc the Committee at their meeting today.
The Committee desire me to remind you that the year of grace
allowed for the completion of the 2nd Special Survey No.3 of
this vessel will expire at the end of Jenueary next, end to
acquaint you that they are unmable to agree to your request
to postpeane this inspection until the vessell's return from
Alexandrie about the end of February but must require the
‘8poeia1 Survey in question to be carried out before the e

of next month.

T T shmll therefore be glad to learn in due course

that the necessary arrangements have been made for this to be

done
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the

Fenchurch Street,

L LY LONDON, E.C5. | t_Lloyd's Register

fessrs. Ani%n lMaritime Shipp L de
4,




